
Garrard County Schools and Farmers National Bank Student of the 

Month 

 

CDR – Trip O’Hair – 1st Grade 

 

Trip exemplifies a CDR Bobcat.  Trip arrives at school wearing a bright 

smile, works hard at his assignments and at following the rules and 

classroom expectations.  He is quick to be polite, thoughtful and helpful, 

taking notice of the needs of those around him and the classroom.  Most 

of all, he is excited about learning and his enthusiasm inspires everyone 

around him.  Congratulations Trip, you are so deserving of this award! 

 

LES – Harmony Strollberg – Pre-School 

 

Harmony is in Mrs. Denton's preschool class. She is a great role 

model.  She gets along with her peers and is always helping with the 

younger children in class.  She is a great teacher helper.  She is always 

kind and respectful to everyone.  Harmony comes in everyday ready to 

learn. Congratulations Harmony for being Lancaster’s student of the 

month. 

 

PLES – Jada Stewart – 1st Grade 

 

Jada makes my heart happy! She comes in with a big smile on her face 

and a can-do attitude. Outside of that, she’s always willing to help a 

friend! Thank you, Jada, for trying your best and being so kind to 

others. Congratulations on representing Paint Lick as the student of the 

month. 

 

GMS – Braden Miller – 7th Grade 

 

Braden showed extreme respect when we went to the cemetery for 

Veterans Day.  He cleaned graves and made sure that each flag was 

placed correctly.  He is well mannered and respectful to 

everyone.  Braden is a great example of a model student.   



He is polite and works very hard. I think any teacher that has him will 

agree. Congratulations on being selected as the student of the month for 

GMS. 

 

GCHS – Madison Banta – 12th Grade 

 

Madison is a senior at GCHS.  She is an outstanding student athlete and 

is full of school spirit.  Madison is also an integral part of the news team. 

She is consistent and diligent in your attendance and her work. She has 

great ideas for segments and does a fantastic job editing our content. 

Mrs. Whitworth values and appreciates all she does for the program. 


